
Special Edition—Coronation Newsletter  
 

Today has been a very special day for the children.  With King Charles III’s 
Coronation this weekend, we have held our own celebrations in school to mark 
the event.   

It was great to see the children looking so splendid in their costumes and a big 
thank you goes to you, the parents for again supporting this special event.   

Members of staff came dressed as Kings or Queens of the past (around the 
world) with  a focus on ones that the children come across during their 
curriculum learning at Mullion.  The Celtic Queen Boudicca,  Queen Cleopatra of 
Egypt, Lady Jane Grey (the 9 day Queen) and King Henry VIII all made an 
appearance.  During an assembly led by Mrs Higgins our History lead, we formed 
a timeline and heard some Horrible History facts about each monarch.   

A big thank you also goes to the Mullion Village Parish Council for presenting 
Coronation memento mugs to the children and to Fia and Blair who showed us a 
flag from George VI’s coronation which has been passed to many generations. 

At lunchtime, the children enjoyed a ‘Royal Roast’ to further celebrate the 
occasion.   
 

 



 

 



  

 



 
Community News 

 
Four of our past students who formed a 
band in Year 6 now play in the band Flight 
42. They  are playing at Boardmasters later 
this year but you can see them at Mullion 
Football Club on Sunday at 5pm during 
their Coronation Celebrations. 

 
 

Attendance 

 
Diary Dates 

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday for King’s Coronation 

Week of 8th May SATS week 

Monday 15th May Cross Country Race 5, KS1 and KS2 Mullion School 

Wednesday 17th May School Photographs 

Tuesday 16th May Year 3/4 Football Tournament 

Thursday 18th May KS2 Kestle Barton Visit 

Tuesday 23rd May Cross County Race 6, KS2, Helston School 

Friday 26th May Half Term 

 Pebbles  Shells Starfish Footprints  Waves  Surfers All 

This week  91 77 87 92 77 93 87 

This term 95 91 94 97 90 94 93 


